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October 27, 2024 

Dear St. Paul’s Family, 

As we gather together in this blessed season, I am reminded of the profound invitation we find throughout Scripture: 
“Come to the table.” This invitation is not merely a call to share a meal, but a divine invitation to partake in 
community, fellowship, and the grace of God. 

In Luke 14:16-24, Jesus tells the parable of a great banquet where the host invites many to come. When the invited 
guests make excuses, the host opens the invitation wider, urging others to join him at the table. This story reflects 
our church’s mission: to create a welcoming space for all, regardless of background or circumstance. It reminds us 
that God’s love is inclusive and abundant. 

As we reflect on this theme, I encourage you to consider how you can respond to this invitation. Coming to the table 
means engaging with one another, sharing our gifts, and contributing to the life of our church community.  It means 
opening our hearts to those who may feel excluded and extending our hands to those in need. 

Stewardship and Generosity 

Our church thrives because of the generous hearts of our members.  This year, we invite you to consider how you 
can support St. Paul’s through your time, talents, and treasures.  Your contributions enable us to continue our 
mission of service, outreach, and worship, ensuring that all are welcomed to the table. 

We will be hosting a stewardship campaign over the next few weeks, and I encourage each of you to pray and reflect 
on how you can participate. Whether it is through financial giving, volunteering your time, or sharing your talents, 
every act of stewardship is a vital part of our church community. 

Our expected and unexpected non-recurring expenditures this year along with a proposed aggressive budget for 
2025 requires everyone to strongly consider increasing your financial commitment to St. Paul’s UMC.  Accordingly, 
we are asking you to carefully (prayerfully) consider a 10% increase in total giving in 2024 for the 2025 program 
year.  We believe this will place us in a much stronger financial position for the coming year. 

Join With Us 

Let us gather in unity, love, and purpose. We will have opportunities to celebrate our community with a special 
service on Stewardship Sunday, November 17th, where we will reflect on our commitments and our collective 
mission. I hope you will join us as we come to the table together. 

In closing, let us remember that our table is set wide enough for everyone. Together, we can create a space where all 
are invited to experience God’s love and grace. Thank you for being an essential part of our St. Paul’s family. 

With blessings and gratitude, 

Steve Johnson  
Chair - Stewardship Committee 
St. Paul’s United Methodist Church 

 


